VILLAGE OF BROOKLYN HEIGHTS

MINUTES OF A MEETING
STREETS & SAFETY

.......................................................................

The Streets Committee meeting of the Council of the Village of Brooklyn Heights, Ohio was held on
February 22, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. with Mr. Blados presiding.

The Safety Committee meeting was combined with the Streets meeting due to mutual financing issues.

Present at roll call: Council Members: Berzins, Blados, Lasky, Presot
Mayor: Procuk
Clerk/Treasurer: Frank
Engineer:
Police Chief: Meade
Interim Service Dir: Florjancic
GUESTS:

The purpose of the Streets meeting is to discuss the purchase of a Service Department truck and the
purpose of the Safety meeting is to discuss the purchase of the Police cruiser.

e Clerk/Treasurer Frank outlined financing options for both vehicles and the timeline of other loans
in place.

e Service Director Florjancic explained the usage of the Service Department fleet.

o Police Chief Meade clarified the intended usage of the new Police Department vehicle.

Council Members Mr. Blados and Mrs. Presot asked if there was any other business to discuss at the
Safety meeting. If there is no further business the meeting is adjourned.
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Joe Blados Jennifer Presot
Streets Committee Chairman Safety Committee Chairwoman




